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With due respect, Oregon tax payers, especially those on fixed retirement income, do 

not need another loss of their budget. 

With tire prices already up 33% since 2020 thanks to inflation and supply chain 

disruptions, the last thing Oregonians need is another tax—especially one that does 

nothing to fix our crumbling roads and bridges. Oregonians already pay the 10th 

highest gas tax in the nation. Transportation, especially independent and not public, 

make products, services, and marketing happen. The more legislators attempt to 

restrict transportation, the more people and businesses will move out of our beautiful 

state. I GREATLY OPPOSE HB 3362. 

 


